
 
Public (P) 

 
 1215 E Fort Ave, Suite 103 

 Baltimore, MD 21230 
 
March 3, 2023 
 
Dear Franchise Administrator, 
 
We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV 
services. As such, please be aware that on April 2, 2023 the following changes to the Xfinity 
channel lineup serving your community will occur: 
 

• Effective April 2, 2023, the monthly subscription for HBO and HBO Max will increase 
from $14.99 to $15.99 per month as a result of a recent increase in HBO and HBO Max 
programming costs. 

 
Please feel free to contact me at (410) 960-1566 or Christopher_Mulhall@comcast.com if you 
have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chris Mulhall 
Senior Manager, Government Affairs 
Comcast Beltway Region 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


